REGULAR MEETING MARCH 28, 1994

The regular March meeting was called to order at 7:30 PM by Vice Chairman Al Hunter.
Present in addition to Hunter were Joanne Strahm, Peggy Mahaney, and Terry Carleton.
James Totten, Manager, was also present.

Don Zehnder was present.

Motion of Mahaney, supported by Strahm, to approve the minutes of the January 24
regular meeting. Motion carried 4-0.

Agricultural Zoning was discussed.

Motion by Mahaney, supported by Hunter, to authorize Manager to present to the
Planning Commission suggested language regarding more restrictive requirements for A-1
zoning. Motion carried 4-0.

Motion by Mahaney, supported by Strahm, to adjourn at 8:38 PM. Motion carried 4-0.

Peggy Mahaney, Secretary
Planning Commission



